
RV METEOR

Expedition M192-2 „BRIDGEHELL“
20.08. – 05.09.2023, Pireus - Limassol 

3. Weekly Report (September 04. – 05., 2023)

On Monday, September 04. we continued our transit and reached the port of Limassol in the 
morning of September 05. 

We would like to thank Captain Detlef Korte and the entire crew of METEOR, whose untiring 
support we owe the success of our expedition. We would also like to thank the Leitstelle 
Deutsche Forschungsschiffe and Briese Research for their great support. 

For the entire M192-2 team, 

Solveig Bühring 

Figure 1: Group picture M192-2 (Foto: Stefan Seidel) 




